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December 15, 2015

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):
	
Congratulations on your daughter’s selection to participate in the Durham Women and Mathematics Mentoring Program (WAM) for the 2015-2016 academic year. 

Durham Public Schools and WAM would like to invite you and your daughter to attend our Program Kickoff at the DPS Staff Development Center at 2107 Hillandale Road Durham, 27705, on Wednesday, January 6, 2016, from 6:00 p.m. until 7:45 p.m. (See directions at the bottom of this page.)  Registration will begin at 5:30 p.m.  Because of space constraints, we ask that you limit attendance to you and your daughter only.

[bookmark: _GoBack]By now your daughter has heard from her mentor, either by note or by telephone.  At the Program Kickoff event, you will have an opportunity to meet your daughter’s mentor and learn about the exciting activities in which they will be involved together.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Sincerely,

Chanel Sidbury				Laura  B. Smith

Chanel Sidbury					Dr. Laura B. Smith
Secondary Mathematics Specialist 		Durham Math Mentoring Program Chair
      for Durham Public Schools			919-530-6547
919-560-2000  					

Directions:
From North Durham: Take I-85 to Hillandale Road. If traveling South on I-85 turn right, if traveling North on I-85, turn left. Go approximately ¼ mile and the Staff Development Center will be on the left.  
From South Durham:  Take NC-147 (Durham Expressway) to the Hillandale Road exit. Bear right onto Hillandale Road. Continue on Hillandale Raod over I-85. Go approximately ¼ mile and the Staff Development Center will be on the left.  
From Chapel Hill and West Durham:  Take Highway 15-501 to I-85 North.  Take the Hillandale Road exit. Turn left on to Hillandale Road. Continue on Hillandale Road over I-85. Go approximately ¼ mile and the Staff Development Center will be on the left.  
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